
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
The 2021/2022 academic year has been a journey of significant progress and  
advancement for our school communities. For a second year, Catholic Board of  
Education schools began the academic year with full virtual instruction.  
However, because of the preparation and commitment of our administrators, teachers 
and the entire Catholic Board of Education staff; our schools were able to successfully 
transition to full face-to-face instruction by February 2022.  

 

This resumption of full in-person learning meant more than just the return of physical 
school attendance. For our students, it meant a continuation of our comprehensive 
approach to education that is so crucial to our children’s development.  We facilitated 
the return of many co-curricular activities that enhanced classroom instruction and 
made the learning experience so much more meaningful and authentic for our  
students. Additionally, and perhaps most importantly, we were able to resume  
in-person Mass attendance and worship services conducted by grade level and in  
compliance with all COVID 19 protocols.  

 
As we conclude this year and prepare for the 2022/2023 academic year we would like 
to express our gratitude to all stakeholders who continued to support our efforts. We 
especially say thank you to our parents and students who willingly complied with the 
many safety protocols and other restrictions associated with these unusual times. This 
pandemic has truly highlighted the key role of teamwork and solidarity in achieving 
our goals as a nation and a school system. 

Summer vacation is now here, and while we all take a moment to rest and regroup,  we 
ask that you also be guided by a few words from 1 Corinthians 16:13, “Be on your 
guard; stand firm in the faith; be courageous; be strong.”  

 

May the blessings and protection of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you and keep you 
throughout these summer months. 

 

Have a wonderful and safe summer! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
The Administrative Team 
 


